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 5:00 PM, Wednesday, August 19, 2015  
MTA Transit-Community Center, Conference Room,  

Located at 601 West Franklin Street, in Shelton, Washington 
 
 5:00 PM, Monday, August 24, 2015 

Belfair Timberland Library, Large Meeting Room,  
Located at 23081 State Route 3 in Belfair, Washington 

 

Mason Transit Authority was awarded a four-year Regional Mobility grant in order to 
create a regional express commuter service that provides more direct bus service 

between Olympia, Shelton, Belfair, and Bremerton. 
 

Mason Transit Authority wants to implement changes to improve efficiency and 

effectiveness to current services, as well as to assure current routes make positive 
connections with the new regional commuter express service. 

 
Proposed service changes impact seven out of nine routes, those being Routes 1, 2, 
3, 5, 6, 7, and 8. 

 
Details outlining the proposed changes will be made available upon request and on 

our website at www.masontransit.org/public-hearings starting August 17, 2015. 
 
Proposed service changes will go before the MTA Authority Board for adoption at 

their regular meeting on September 15, 2015.  Approved changes will be 
implemented on November 2, 2015. 
 

For additional information, please contact Kristi Evans, Operations Coordinator, at 
360.432.5725. 

 
Written questions and/or comments may be submitted to Mason Transit Authority 

via email, fax, or regular post and need to be received prior to 4:00 PM on Monday, 
August 24, 2015 at: 
 

Mason Transit Authority  
(360) 426-9434 or 1-800-374-3747 

Fax:  (360) 426-0899  
790 E. Johns Prairie Road  
Shelton, WA 98584  

Email:  mta@masontransit.org 
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